HPHC Seattle, WA: | pray that we connect to our inner healer for complete healing

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
November 20, 2021

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent be with you all! This coming week is Thanksgiving
week. | would like to greet you all advanced Happy Thanksgiving!

And Congratulations to those who have successfully completed their quarantine!

This past week, we had quite a challenging week with a number of families suffering from COVID 19. |
would like to express my sincerest gratitude to all of you who offer support through prayers and through
visiting our affected families and bringing some food and other goods. It amazes me to see how we can
come together to offer prayer and support for all those in difficult situations. What a wonderful
community we have! Let us continue to provide strength to one another and never give up. Instead, let us
emerge from this situation as better individuals, better families and better community having stronger
faith to our Heavenly Parent, our True Parents and Jesus and greater love for ourselves and one another.
May we can experience their presence in our life these days more than we have ever experienced before.

As | go through the week, some thoughts, inspiration and realization dawned into me. "While we seek for
medical interventions and support for healing from our primary care provider and other medical
professionals, spiritual healers, etc. let us never forget that there is a healer within us. Our creator has so
designed our body and our spirit with the ability to repair and restore itself. | pray that my brothers and
sisters can connect to that healer within them and draw power from there for their complete healing and
recovery. Everything from outside of us are just there to support the healing power that is inside of us
sourced from the one who created us. We ought to strengthen that connection with our creator and with
our inner self!" Not sure if this make sense to anyone of you, but this realization is empowering to me.

Today, November 20, 2021 from 10:00 am to 11:00 am is ACLC-WA Virtual Prayer Brunch. We do have
Reverend Felicia Williams as our main speaker. She will be sharing on the topic, "Thankful for our
Families". She will also share about her recent mission trip to Africa. | hope you will not miss it.

Please join via Zoom: Meeting ID: 969 588 665

Zoom meeting link: us02web.zoom,us/j/969588665?
Passcode: 2020

Or join us by phone: Dial 253-215-8782
Meeting ID: 969 588 665 Passcode: 2020

Also on December 5, 2021 in Korea, True Mother is holding another Rally of Hope and she is inviting
Pastors and Ministers from America to attend the said invent. Let us include in our prayer the safety and
protection of our True Mother and all those who will be attending this event in person. Please plan to join
and support the said event. It will be December 4, here in America. More information about it will be
provided as | receive them.

December 18, 2021, we expect our True Mother to come to America and we will hold the Peace and
Blessing event . Please plan to have your own watch party centering on this Peace and Blessing event on
December 18, or any convenient time for you after that.

I keep you all in my prayers. God bless!

Sincerely with love,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com




